
FY17-0105

Thursday, June 22, 2017
4:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
Welcome by Mayor Irvin 
at 6:00 p.m.

On Thursday, June 22, 2017, the City of Aurora, in partnership with the Chicago 
Metropolitan Agency for Planning (CMAP), will host a public open house for 
its draft Downtown Master Plan in Paramount Theater’s Meyer Ballroom from 
4:00 to 7:00 p.m. The Downtown Master Plan has been developed to update, 
complement, and enhance the 2005 Seize the Future Master Plan to strengthen 
downtown Aurora’s vitality and create a more livable, walkable downtown.  
 
At this public open house, Aurora’s draft downtown master plan will be available for 
public review and comment before beginning the formal review process with the City 
Council. From 4:00 to 6:00 p.m., the event will use an open house format that allows 
attendees to learn about the downtown master plan and provide input at their own 
pace. At 6:00 p.m., Mayor Richard C. Irvin will share his remarks, followed by an open 
dialogue discussion with participants. Representatives from the City  and CMAP will 
be available to gather feedback, answer questions, and provide clarification.  
 
Local residents, business owners, community leaders, and other interested 
stakeholders are encouraged to attend this exciting community planning event. 
Light refreshments will be provided. 
 
Additional information about the downtown Aurora master plan is available at 
http://cmap.is/lta-aurora. Please contact Ricardo Lopez at rlopez@cmap.illinois.gov 
or 312-386-8766 or Alessandro Minnella at AMinnella@aurora-il.org or 
630-256-3080 with questions about the open house event.

Meyer Ballroom,
Paramount Theater
8 E. Galena Blvd.
Aurora, IL 60506

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
DOWNTOWN AURORA MASTER PLAN

Sponsored by the Federal Highway 
Administration, Federal Transit 
Administration, U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development, 
Illinois Department of Transportation, 
and the Chicago Community Trust.
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